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That is how we celebrated the 15th anniversary
of the CBA creation

We are pleased to present you with a new spot summarising celebrations of the 15th
anniversary of the creation of the Central Anti-Corruption Bureau.

It  was  a  time  of  intensive  work,  not  only  in  terms  of  fulfilling  the  statutory  duties
imposed  on  the  Bureau's  officers  and  employees.  The  Bureau  was  bestowed  with  a
Flag and its patron was chosen, deserving officers received state decorations, and the
Training and Conference Centre  in  Lucień was named after  the President  of  the
Republic  of  Poland  Lech  Kaczyński.  A  number  of  international  meetings  and
conferences were also held with the participation of institutions cooperating with the
Bureau  on  a  daily  basis.  An  exhibition  devoted  to  the  CBA  was  officially  opened  at
Europol. There were also shooting and running competitions of the special services of
the Republic of Poland for the cup of the Head of the CBA.

The CBA officers and employees took part in many volunteering and charity initiatives.
It was originally intended to have 15 of them. However, the officers' and employees'
willingness to support resulted in the accomplishment of almost 30. For the first time,
the  families  of  the  officers  and  employees  were  also  involved  in  the  anniversary
celebrations.

Join us to watch!
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